



River Street Reconstruction Working Group Meeting #12

The City invites you to attend the meeting of the working group for the River Street Reconstruction project. The River Street Reconstruction Project will upgrade the underground infrastructure and has developed a new design for River Street, the bus terminal area at River and Magazine Streets near Central Square, and Carl Barron Plaza. Visit http://www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet for updates.

As we are ending the design phase of this project, this may be the last Working Group meeting. At this meeting we will review an updated and refined Carl Barron Plaza design. The meeting will be from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM.

River Street Reconstruction Working Group Meeting #12 Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM

To register for this meeting with remote participation on Zoom webinar: https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN MrfiJZu4ScSBgVPN 6PaiA



A photo rendering of the Carl Barron Plaza with the "Ribbon" architectural element. The blue surface of the "Ribbon" is a placeholder design.

For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: http://www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet. If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, contact Bill Deignan at wdeignan@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4632.

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request given 48-hour notice.